Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Heberle, Laura [lheberle@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2012 8:32 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Project Email Hold

Subject: Unocal #0018, 6201 Claremont - notification of well destruction field activities ~COR-060729~
Hi Barbara,

This is to notify you that the well destructions at 6201 Claremont Street were scheduled for and completed on February
16, 2012. A well destruction report will be submitted by February 29, 2012 documenting the well destruction activities.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Laura

Laura Heberle

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
10969 Trade Center Drive, Suite 107
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Phone:916.889.8918
Fax:916.889.8999
Cell:916.919.0419
Email:lheberle@CRAworld.com

www.CRAworld.com

Think before you print g

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!



